Erica Ziegert

From: Jay <jayplamann@gmail.com>
Sent: : Thursday, July 8, 2021 3:04 PM
To: Erica Ziegert

Subject: Re: Charles the florist approval

We will be using the back parking lot from August 5 through August 8.

Jay Plamann

920-277-3527

On Jul 8, 2021, at 3:03 PM, Erica Ziegert <Erica.Ziegert@appleton.org> wrote:

Jay,

Could you please confirm that the dates you are applying for are August 5-8 and not any earlier than
that.

Thank you,

Eniea 3

Administrative Support Specialist
Office of the City Clerk

100 N. Appleton

Appleton, WI 54911

920-832-6448
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From: Jay <jayplamann@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 12:56 PM

To: Erica Ziegert <Erica.Ziegert@Appleton.org>
Subject: Fwd: Charles the florist approval

Erica
Let me know if you need anything else
Thank you

Jay Plamann
920-277-3527
Begin forwarded message:

From: Jay <jayplamann@gmail.com>
Date: July 8, 2021 at 12:50:28 PM CDT




To: "Cervelli, Theodore" <theodore.cervelli@united.com>
Subject: Re:

1 got it
Thank you

Jay Plamann

920-277-3527

On Jui 8, 2021, at 12:48 PM, Cervelli, Theodore
<theodore.cervelli@united.com> wrote:

| Theodore Cervelli am allowing Jay Plamann and Tony Mueller to
use my back lot at 219 e College avenue for the week of august
2nd thru the 8th

sincerely Theodore Cervelli

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution
when opening attachments or clicking links.

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening
attachments or clicking links.




